
 

Thursday, 7 April 2022 
 

Dear residents, 

 

South Bank is definitely on its way back after the floods with 95% of our popular eateries and retailers 
back open and trading as normal, and many of our much loved spaces in the Parklands have reopened.  
 
We’re excited to be bringing back Sunday Social on the Green this Sunday with the reopening of River 
Quay Green. For the latest updates on what areas are open in the Parklands, click here.  
 
We still have some work to do in our recovery efforts, but we want to thank you for your support. We 
look forward to seeing you back in the precinct and enjoying everything that is great about South 
Bank.    
 
Also, a friendly reminder that Brisbane City Council resumed paid on-street parking on Monday 4 April, 
2022. This comes following more than seven weeks of free on-street parking to support local 
businesses recover from the impacts of COVID-19 and then to aid the recovery efforts of the recent 
severe weather event.  
 
Take care.  

 
Tour de Brisbane 2022 this weekend 

The Tour de Brisbane will take place on Sunday, 10 April with cyclists passing through along Grey 

Street. There will be changed traffic conditions on this date. Click here for more information about this 

event.  

Please note that Altus Traffic Management along with QPS will be coordinating the vehicle mitigation 

and access for vehicles at the Tribune St/Grey St intersection entering the South Bank Car Park.  

Event road closure notifications: 

 

Event/Activity Road/s From To Closure Details 

Tour de 

Brisbane 

Grey Street Vulture Street Glenelg 

Street  

Sunday 10 April, 5am – 

9.30am 

Grey Street  Glenelg Street   Russell 

Street 

Sunday 10 April, 5.30am – 

12.30pm 

Tribune St, 

Ernest St, 

Glenelg St 

Rail Overpass Grey Street Sunday 10 April, 5am – 9am 

 

https://eatsouthbank.com.au/event-guide/sunday-social-on-the-green/
https://www.visitbrisbane.com.au/south-bank/news/south-bank-health-and-safety-update
https://tourdebrisbane.org/

